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June 
• Fri 28th – KB hosting assembly 
 

July 
• Tue 2nd – Stage 3 Robotics Incursion 
• Fri 5th – Memorial for Michael Jones from 12pm 

to 1pm 
• Fri 5th – last day of Term 2 
• Tue 23rd – first day of Term 3 for students 
 

 
Dear parents and carers, 
 
Mr Jones’ memorial service will be held on Friday 
5th July at 12.00pm. We are still searching for 
photos of Mr Jones. It would be greatly appreciated 
if you would take some time over the weekend to 
look through your albums and send through any 
that you find to: bondi.public2019@gmail.com 
 
The canteen will be available for recess service only 
on the memorial day. No lunch orders will be 
processed or delivered. If you currently have 
recurring orders in the system they will be cancelled 
and your account will not be charged. I would like 
to encourage families to bring a picnic lunch on the 
day of the memorial, to share with their children 
after the service. Sushi will be made available on 
Thursday 4th. 
 
Our debating teams won their debates at Bellevue 
Hill Public School last week. The topics were; ‘We 
should change the date of Australia Day’ and ‘We 
should allow contact sports for primary school aged 
students’. Both were negative teams and although 
the topics were challenging their arguments 
remained strong and cohesive. Congratulations to 
all of our debaters. 
 

There has been a great deal of discussion about the 
winter school uniform recently. The uniform 
committee is in the process of a review and we are 
hoping to share this with our community for 
consultation some time next term. I understand 
that there are currently limited winter options in 
the uniform shop so students are able to wear all 
black outerwear during very cold weather or in the 
event of rain. 
 
The Vegemite Sandwich Project was brought to our 
attention by the McVay family. We decided to 
support the project as it is a simple community 
initiative that our students could get behind and do 
something for those who are less fortunate and 
hungry. I was heartened to see mountains of 
vegemite sandwiches this morning! 
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We are still having an issue with students who are 
coming to school before 8.30am. Matt from BASC 
informed me that many students are turning up 
before school without a booking. This obviously 
places pressure on the service as they are limited by 
ratios. If you leave for work before your children 
leave for school, please help them to set an alarm 
that will notify them when they are supposed to 
walk to school. Some of the students who arrive 
early are doing so on their own and they aren’t 
aware of how early they are. 
 
I would also like to acknowledge and congratulate 
Ali B for his incredible fifth place result at the 
regional cross country. He has been selected to 
represent our region at the state carnival! Well 
done and best of luck! 
 
Next term we will have 14 students from China 
spending a week with our Stage 3 students as part 
of a study tour program. They will be attending our 
school as part of an immersion program from 28th 
July – 2nd August. If you are interested in hosting 
one of these students in your home please see the 
advertisement below: 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Olivia Parry 
Acting Principal 

   
 

Hi from SAKGP 
 
It’s been hands on learning in the kitchen and 
garden in the last few weeks. We have some 
experiments on the boil with students learning 
about composting, the survival of the seed and how 
to build a greenhouse. Down in the kitchen every 
day is an experiment with ingredients coming 
together, combining flavours and creating dishes of 
deliciousness. Sam has also started cracking into the 
beeswax cloth business. Creating our own 
environmentally friendly container covers looks like 
fun!  
 
A big thank you to the kind person who dropped off 
a couple of bales of hay. I am now just waiting for 
the horse to arrive! Straw always comes in handy, 
thank you again as it will tide us over until the end 
of year. Also thanks from Sam for all the donations 
of fabric and help with the beeswax.   
 
In regards to donations we are calling out for 
appropriate containers with lids that can be used to 
collect food scraps in the classrooms. It is all about 
composting and if we can do our bit then let’s get it 
on! I am looking at collecting 25 containers that 
students can put any food scraps in. The theory is 
that the SRC can deliver the scraps once a day to 
the compost bins in the garden so we can start 
making a whole lot of food for the veggies.   
 
So without further ado thank you for all those who 
help out when you can. Please sign up for SAKGP at 
https://signup.com/go/n5ciGB 
 
Oh one last thing for those die hard 
mathematicians: 
 
What do you get if you divide the circumference of 
a pumpkin by its diameter? 
 
Pumpkin Pi 
 
Cheers from Fiona and Sam 
 
 
 
 
 

https://signup.com/go/n5ciGB
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ALL	NEW	FULL	TERM	
ENROLMENTS	RECEIVE	A	FREE	
TENNIS	RACQUET	AS	PART	OF	
THEIR	TENNIS	FEES		
	

IMPORTANT	POINTS	

§ Students	won’t	be	accepted	without	
enrolment	form	and	payment	

§ Suitable	for	all	boys	and	girls	in	primary	
school	

§ Coaches	turn	up	for	the	tennis	classes	
regardless	of	the	weather	conditions	

	

	

	

	

						

	

	

	

	

	

	

	

	

	

	 	

 

 

 

ENROLMENT SLIP | Tax Invoice   ABN: 80 111 922 279    (Term 3 Tennis, 2019) 

	 	 	  

CHILD/REN’S	NAME	 	 	 			MOBILE	PHONE/EMERGENCY	PHONE	NUMBER			(Must	be	supplied)	 			AGE 
		 	 	 	 	

 EMAIL ADDRESS        
 
     
ANY MEDICAL CONDITIONS 

 
I consent to my child attending the Hot Shots Tennis at BONDI PUBLIC and authorise the tennis coaches to supervise these activities. If 
medical treatment is required and contact cannot be made with a parent/guardian, I authorise the coach in charge to seek the necessary 
medical treatment. Next Generation Sports will not be held responsible for any accidents. I accept responsibility for the payment of this account. 
 
PAYMENT METHOD  - BANK TRANSFER ONLY       
BANK TRANSFERS TO BE MADE TO: 

JED GOULD  
BSB: 063179  
Account Number: 10181512 
REFERENCE:	STUDENT	SURNAME	and	SCHOOL	INITIALS	
	

I	acknowledge	my	child	is	automatically	enrolled	unless	I	am	notified	by	phone.		Classes	missed	due	to	sickness	or	
injury	will	be	credited.	No	refunds	given	for	students	changing	their	mind	on	joining	the	program	 

NEXT	GENERATION	SPORTS	
Established	in	2001		ABN:	80	111	922	279	

	
	

	

ANZ	Hot	Shots	Tennis	is	the	fun	way	for	kids	to	learn	
how	to	play	tennis	at	school.	Smaller	courts,	nets,	
racquets	and	low-compression	balls	make	learning	
easy	and	gives	younger	players	the	chance	to	serve,	
rally	and	score	right	from	the	first	time	they	play.	

DATE:	 	 		 Fri	26	July	–	Fri	27	September			

MEETING	POINT:			 Outside	School	Gymnasium			

TIME:	 	 	 1.10pm	–	1.55pm	

COST:	 $80	
(Pro-rata	rates	for	late	enrolments)	
Cheques	to	NEXT	GENERATION	SPORTS	

HOW	TO	ENROL:	 Email:	jed@pjtennisacademy.com	
or	PO	Box	5181	GREYSTANES	NSW	2145	

													FORMS	CAN	ALSO	BE	LEFT	AT	THE	SCHOOL	OFFICE
	

BONDI	PUBLIC	SCHOOL	

Contact	details		
Coach:	Mike	0433	454	000		
Owner:	Jed	-	0411	775	945		
Email:	info@pjtennisacademy.com	

	

AFTER SCHOOL CARE (If relevant): Yes No  
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